
To whom it may concern:  
We received the attached information regarding an Application for a Minor Variance at 61 Mary Street, 
Guelph.  We have lived at  Mary Street since August 1991 and have no concerns with the requested 
variance request.  In our opinion, the red cedar fence is tastefully done, blends nicely into our 
neighbourhood and provides added privacy for both 61 Mary and 55 James St. W.  In summary, we are 
100% in support of the attached application for a minor variance. Please do not hesitate to contact us if 
you have any questions. 
Sincerely, 
Grant Fraser and Maren Kasulke 
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